
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Nov.19, 2015 
News contact: Ann Williamson (785) 296-3585; cell (785) 806-1205; 
annw@ksdot.org  
 

Kansas encourages safe driving for 
Thanksgiving travel  

 

Thanksgiving Day is one of the busiest travel days of the year. With increased traffic, 

the Kansas Highway Patrol, the Kansas Turnpike Authority and the Kansas Department 

of Transportation focus on multiple safety measures for travelers. These organizations 

encourage drivers to take the following tips into consideration: 

 Check your vehicle's condition: tire tread and pressure, fluid levels and 

mechanical equipment. 

 Have an emergency kit, including bottled water, blankets, non-perishable food, 

chargers and a flashlight with batteries. 

 Allow plenty of time to arrive at your destination.  

 Check road conditions before you travel by calling 511 or visiting kandrive.org, 

particularly in the instance of inclement weather. 

 Buzzed driving is drunk driving. Have a designated driver for the ride home. 

 Buckle up. Every trip. Every time. 

Travelers who experience a roadside emergency, can dial *47 for the Kansas 

Highway Patrol or *582 while on the Kansas Turnpike and someone will be sent to 

assist. 

Travelers using the Kansas Turnpike are also reminded that they can save on tolls 

by using a K-TAG or a PIKEPASS. 

 

mailto:annw@ksdot.org
http://www.kandrive.org/


Law enforcement agencies across the state will be putting additional officers on the 

road during the holiday travel period. A grant from KDOT underwrites the Thanksgiving 

STEP (Special Traffic Enforcement Program) campaign from Monday, Nov. 23, through 

Sunday, Nov. 29. KHP personnel and local law enforcement will work overtime 

enforcements focused on combatting impaired driving and enforcing seat belt and child 

passenger safety laws.  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

  

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 
  

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation/176590659055811
http://twitter.com/#!/kdothq
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://pinterest.com/kdothq/

